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Have a lovely holiday.  The sun is forecast to come out at last! 

What’s happening in school after the holidays? 

 We are beginning a new theme on sports, being healthy, the 

Olympics (fingers crossed) and Japan. 

 Miss S Rogers is teaching Class 1 on Tuesday.  

 On Tuesday we will be celebrating 100% attendance for summer 

term 1 in a virtual assembly. 

 Mrs. Marsh is teaching Class 4 on Wednesday and Thursday.  

 Mr. Barker is teaching Class 5 on Wednesday afternoon.  

 Mrs. Heavens is teaching Class 6 on Thursday.  

 Miss Tonks is teaching Class 8 on Friday.  

 Class 2 have Forest School on Friday.  

 All school children are learning about First Aid on Thursday and 

Friday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Attendance 

Class 1:97%  

Class 2: 97%  

Class 4: 96%    

Class 5: 100% 

Class 6: 99% 

Class 7: 98% 

Class 8: 92% 

 

Well done 
Class 5! 

 

  

 

Our target 
attendance 

is 96% 

 

This 
week’s 

attendance 
is 97 % 

 

 

Looking ahead to the w.b. 14th June 2021 

 Each Class will be holding their sports day events this week (weather permitting). We can’t invite 

parents in but we will try to record our celebration at the end of the week to share with you.  

 Mrs. Marsh is teaching Class 4 on Wednesday and Thursday. 

 Mr. Barker is teaching Class 5 on Wednesday afternoon. 

 Beat the Street,  

 Mrs. Heavens is teaching Class 7 on Thursday. 

 Mrs. Townsend is not in school on Thursday or Friday.  

 The children will be bringing home their annual reports on Friday.  

 Class 2 have Forest School on Friday.  

 

Louie in Class 1 has lost a thin blue coat from Next, aged 7.  Would parents just check it hasn’t made it’s 

way home by mistake.  Thank you.  

mailto:enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk
https://www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/


Tidy Cloakroom award awarded to Class 2 this week    

 

          

Who has celebrated their birthday since our last newsletter? 

Maggie Jones, Joseph Steele-Petts, Sameer Sajid, Harriet Tibbles, Miss Wells.  

We hope you have a lovely birthday.  

 

 

 

What a lot of learning has gone on this week as we tried to build boats that would sail. Which materials were the 
best? How could we join them together? How could we make the boats stable? Why do some float and not 

others? There has truly been steam coming out of our ears and many a light bulb moment with all the problem 
solving we have done.  

Superstar of the week 
Emilie Lamb is whizzing along in her number work. She tells us the date each day, loves adding and 

subtracting and regularly finds numbers and puts them in order. No challenge is too big for this young lady. Well 
done Emilie. 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery News 

 

 
 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mrs Townsend’s Pupil of the Week 

Alfie Hanson It’s hard to find someone more enthusiastic about anything and everything than Alfie 

Hanson.  He works hard, he plays hard and he smiles hard.  He never fails to make those around him feel 

better as he just delights in all he does.  He’s a gem, a star and a lovely little fella to be around.  

Tweak of the Week. 

This week it was to ‘Good listening.’ Class 5 won the treats this week.    Next week’s tweak of the week is 

‘Remember all your belongings.’ 

3rd Stocksbridge Beavers Colony 

The group is running again and would love new members.  The usual age is 6-8 years old but children can 

start a little earlier if they are ready to.  (Contact Mark in the first instance) They meet 5.30-6.45pm on 

Mondays at the Scout Hut on Nanny Hill.  The contact is Mark Woodhead and he can be contacted on mobile 

tel: 07917 892 270.  The group is on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/stocksbridge3rdBeavers/  

You can find more information about Beavers in general at https://www.scouts.org.uk/beavers  

If anyone has some time to support the group with volunteering, they’d really appreciate the help too. 

Classes 2021/22 

Reception parents will learn their child’s class teacher on Monday 21st June when we hold our Induction 

meeting (via zoom). Parents of children in Year One and Two will be sent letters on Friday 25th June. More 

details re transition will be with you after the holidays. 

https://www.facebook.com/stocksbridge3rdBeavers/
https://www.scouts.org.uk/beavers
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Congratulations to the following children who have achieved a certificate in Mathletics this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all of these children, the regulars and the new additions. 

 

 

Bronze 

Alfred Robinson, Emily Veale, Sophia Watkinson, Erin Cottam, Georgia Woodhouse (x2), Archie 

Brocklesby, Theo Davies, Charlotte England-Woodcock (x2), Georgia England-Woodcock (x2) 

Silver 

Sophia Watkinson. 

Lost jumpers 

Mollie Steele-Birch has lost a new red cardigan. Unfortunately it doesn’t have her name in it.  

Drumming Lessons 

We have insufficient interest to make this viable for the teacher to offer lessons at our school next year.  

Week 2 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Dish of the day 1 Beef meatballs 
in tomato sauce 
with pasta 

Chicken curry 
with wholegrain 
rice. 

Roast chicken 
with stuffing, 
mashed potato 
& gravy. 

Beef pasta 
Bolognese & 
garlic bread 

Fish fingers & 
chips 

Dish of the day 2 Quorn meatballs 
in tomato sauce 

Tomato and 
basil pasta 

Quorn roast with 
stuffing, mashed 
potato & gravy 

Bean bake & 
chips 

Cheddar flan 
with homemade 
potato wedges 

Oven baked jacket 
potato 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Sandwich option Ham sandwich Ham on bread 
cake 

Ham sandwich Ham on bread 
cake 

Ham sandwich 

Tuna sandwich Tuna on bread 
cake 

Tuna sandwich Tuna on bread 
cake 

Tuna sandwich 

(V) Cheese 
sandwich 

(V) Cheese on 
bread cake 

(V) Cheese 
sandwich 

(V) Cheese on 
bread cake 

(V) Cheese 
sandwich 

Vegetables Garden peas 
Fresh salad 

Carrots  
Sweetcorn 

Savoy cabbage 
Mixed 
vegetables 

Baked beans 
Garden peas 

Cauliflower 
Sliced green 
beans 

Desserts Hot chocolate 
fudge cake with 
custard 

Shortbread & 
fruit 

Lemon drizzle 
cake with 
custard 

Chocolate 
muffin 

Ginger & 
mandarin 
muffin 

 

Start and Finish times 2021/22 

A few parents have asked re our start and finish times for September.  No decisions have been made yet.  

We are waiting until June when we hope the LA will issue updated guidance. What we have done this year 

has worked really well and we may continue with the same system but a final decision will be made towards 

the end of June.  
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  This week’s praise board  

Ahrea Bowen was spotted helping the dinner lady tidy up.  

Martha Traill and Marcie Anderson for tidying Class 2 carpet with a brush after dinner and then tidying THE 

WHOLE CARPET! 

Albie Whittaker for offering to peel his friend’s fruit at playtime.  

Violet Horsfield for her quick recall of number bonds and being able to explain how she knew them.  

Thank you to Jack Clayton for bringing a book to share at story time and reading it to the class. We loved it 

and your reading was amazing.  

Thank you to Lily Fletcher who showed concern about her friends being off when they were poorly.  

Florence we love the way you bound into school with a smile on your face. You always show kindness to 

your friends. Thank you.  

Chloe Green has been a joy to be around this week.  She is cheery, chatty and always super polite.  

Laila Palmer for always being busy tidying Class 4, even when it’s not her mess.  

Luca Downs for getting on with his writing this week and writing more than he’s ever done.  

Freya Eyre for cheering everyone up, coming into the class with a smile and a skip.  

Charlotte Appleby for being the best class buddy anyone would want.  

Annabelle Fisher for trying SO hard with her reading and her phonics. She gets better every day. 

Caleb Tingle was spotted at the weekend litter picking around Stocksbridge. Great job, looking after our 

environment.  

Ava Jones for using lots of energy in PE to kick and return a ball.  

Roman Richardson is like a Duracell battery; he never runs out of energy.  

Lucy Mahon, Amelia Powlesland and Kit parsons for making amazing progress in phonics.  

Alfie Hanson for moving on with his keywords yet again this week.  

All the grown-ups in school - always, always there to help each other. What a kind and friendly bunch you 

are.  

Harlow Long for creating a beautiful crayon design in her English work.  

Mason Cordon has wowed Class1 staff with his amazing work this week.  

Maggie Jones, Harlow Long, Addie Williams and Olivia Walker for always asking, when reading, what words 

mean so that they understand their books better.  
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  This week’s praise board  

Harris King for amazing singing when Class 1 listened to ‘The Dinosaur Department Store’ musical story.  

He can really keep a tune.  

George Swales for being so helpful brushing up after dinner.  

Emily Merryman who followed the instructions in her reading book to make a doll.  She was so proud.  

Max Briggs and Albie Whittaker for working well together in maths, counting in 2s using the ‘whisper/shout’ 

method.  

Sophie Howe for counting all the way to 1000 in 2s.  She amazed Mrs. Ollerenshaw.   

Oliver Cawthorne for doing some fabulous maths work this afternoon and for helping Mrs. Townsend 

prepare for Fab Friday assembly.  

Nylah-Rose Biggin Brown for coming into school each morning with a hop, a skip and a jump. You brighten 

up every morning.  

Lucy Mahon for having some wonderful manners.  

Charlotte England-Woodcock for writing lots of little notes in the writing area this week. She used a ruler to 

draw some lines for her writing to sit on. 

Dollie Bowskill and Sunny Storey showed great teamwork in P.E. They carefully passed the ball to each 

other. 

William Bullimore for taking his time when reading a book. He read beautifully. 

Daisy-Anne Todd Greenfield who didn’t mind getting messy this week in Welly Wednesday. She got stuck in 

making bird feeders. 

Theo Davies blew us away this week with his reading. He read ‘starlight’, ‘treetop’ and ‘shampoo’. Well done 

Theo! 

Ella Cunningham has done some great thinking this week.  

Nathan Glaves has cheered us all up this week with his dance moves.  If he sees you without a smile, he 

comes to show you his ‘groovy moves’.  

Pearl and Sophie were a fantastic pond-dipping partnership.  They looked so carefully at what they had 

caught and were eager to tell us too.  
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